
 

     Contact: Chuck Sanger 
262.352.2077 

chuck@cscommpr.com 
 

MEDIA ALERT 

Who: Dr. Lowell Holtz, candidate for Superintendent of Public Instruction 

What: Election Night Celebration/Press Availability 

Where:  Thunder Bay Grille, N14 W24130 Tower Place, Pewaukee, WI 

When: Event begins at 7pm with remarks from Dr. Holtz following the call of the 

election, which is expected sometime between 8-10 pm.  

Summary:  Dr. Holtz will be at the Thunder Bay Grille from 7-10pm and cameras are welcome 

during that time frame. He will make a statement and be available for comment in person to any media 

at the Thunder Bay Grille after the election has been called.  He will also be available to media not 

present at Thunder Bay via a conference call which will take place approximately 20 minutes after the 

results have been announced.  Please allow for some flexibility with the timing.  Call-in information is: 

(712) 770-4010. The access code is 428-273 

  

 

 


